



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 5:01 PM
2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum (7): 11/12

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Teodorescu	sgasba@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice Chair Nrusimhadevara	sga_sci9@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Ali	sga_ecs1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Al-Qudah	sga_sci1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Chau	sgacie1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Faucette	sga_grst2@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Leon	sga_sci6@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Perez	sga_hm2@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Renda	sga_sci10@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator D.Smith	sgacie4@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator O.Smith	sga_cah3@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Widerberg	sga_med2@ucf.edu	P	P
LJR Representative	Sga_ljr@ucf.edu	P	P
Pro Tempore Representative	sga_pro@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of the Minutes: [06.30.2025](#)
 - a. Approved by GC.

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

4. Approval of the Agenda:
 - a. Approved by GC.
5. Announcements from the Chair-
 - a. Hello everyone! I hope everyone's weekend was fun. The tabling dates for Rosen are September 17th and November 5th, so be sure to add that to your calendars! Also, please fill out this when2meet as soon as you can for Fall meeting times. It's important that you try to be as flexible as you can with your availability so we can find a time that works for everyone. Another quick thing, if anyone has any other initiatives they would like to work on, please mention them! It would be fun to all work on a collaborative initiative.
 - b. <https://www.when2meet.com/?31220552-4I5jo>
 - i. Faucette: Do we have tabling times for Rosen?
 1. Chair Teodorescu: No, that will be in discussion today, and I will get that back to you as soon as possible.
6. Announcements from the Vice Chair-
 - a. None.
7. Announcements from Committee Members-
 - a. None.
8. Announcements from Non-Committee Members-
 - a. None.
9. Old Business-
 - a. None.
10. New Business-
 - a. Caucuses:
 - i. I would like to attend each caucus' first meeting, though it may be hard. I wanted to get a list of what caucuses everyone is a part of. This way when caucuses meet, you can introduce yourself from SBA and see what initiatives they are working on to bring that information back so we can work with them.
 1. Leon: Women's caucus
 2. O. Smith: Women's caucus.
 3. Chair Teodorescu: Women's caucus.
 4. Perez: Women, Latin & Hispanic, and Intercampus caucus.

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

5. Renda: Women's caucus.
 6. Wilderberg: Women's and LGBTQ+ caucus.
 7. Faucette: Disability caucus.
 8. Hameed: Acting Chair for the Sustainability and Arab caucus, LGBTQ+ caucus.
 9. Diei: Black and ICTC caucus.
 10. Arwa: APIA and Women's caucus.
 11. Chau: Disability caucus.
 12. D. Smith: Latin & Hispanic and Black Caucus.
- b. Project Updates:
- i. Teodorescu: Multilingual kiosks/Shuttles
 1. Waiting to hear back from Dining Services. I would like to update the grocery shuttle as well as possibly extend times for off-campus and on-campus shuttles. I will be reaching out to Parking and Transportation Services on that matter.
 - ii. Perez: Rosen tabling
 1. Don't have any update because I got back from Japan yesterday. Senator Varela still hasn't answered me, I will email him again and when ICTC opens up I will talk to him again. Rosen Life, Brown is out of office, so I won't be getting a response till then.
 - a. Faucette: Are you contacting him through his GAP email or his regular Senate email?
 - i. Perez: No, I have not.
 1. Faucette: I recommend sending it through his GAP email, or I can contact him through the GAP meeting.
 - iii. Chau: Braille for those with visual impairments in bathrooms.
 1. No updates on the disability initiative because Shane hasn't responded, but I will talk to him in the office if possible. But I want to see if I can create an initiative for more accessible food options at UCF Downtown because there is not a grocery store nearby and many students are reliant on fast food or Doordash. I plan on talking to other Senators if there is already an initiative.
 - iv. O. Smith: Career services accessibility

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

1. Emailed the Deputy Pro Tempore of Senate Relations to possibly collab on an initiative.
 - 1.1.Hameed: I will tell DSER to check his emails.
2. Contacted KoRT and have begun setting up a meeting with them to discuss an updated RSO master list for the student body.
- v. D. Smith: Promote satellite campuses to main campus
- vi. Ali: Room reservations
 1. I need to talk with the person in charge of managing the software for the library's room reservations. After this, I might talk with the registrar's office and check if they want to use their software. Need ideas to solve the problem of RSOs getting the lowest priority for room reservations.
 - a. O. Smith: I can bring it up to KoRT to see if they can somehow help, I can get back to you on it.
- vii. Leon: Safety at dining halls on campus
 1. Conference with dining services with HR this week, we had a discussion moving forward with my resolution. Mainly revolving the lids (I chose hotel breakfast style lids so you can sip or use a straw so it's more ethical for the environment), pointing cameras at more secluded areas / wiping the lenses down and keeping maintained, and awareness training for employees (including my voice / image). We are meeting again on August 1st once orientation is over.
- viii. Renda: Promoting women's health resources
 1. Kevin Sowers has not responded, yet, however I reached out to the pharmacy about them offering OPILL and they said they would bring it up to the Pharmacy Medical Director and Manager this week, so I am looking forward to their response.
- ix. Faucette: Work with Disability Caucus for developmental disabilities/autism awareness
 1. Will discuss more with Disability Caucus once we start meeting. For next year, I would love to potentially expand it to include Disability Pride month (July) which coincides with passage of Americans with Disabilities Act in 1990 (though I know it might be hard with summer).
 - a. Chair Teodorescu: Tabling or awareness?
 - i. Faucette: I would like to have tabling, but I am not sure. Just kind of starting to think of it and

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

brainstorming it now- we have until the Spring- March or April until we decide. It will be more of an awareness initiative.

b. Hameed: We at SG have a table, but we have tabled in the past. I can ask the Senate President if we can table down the line.

c. Concern Form Updates:

i. Link for concern form:

<https://knightconnect.campuslabs.com/engage/organization/sgasenate>

ii. Updates/Changes?

1. O. Smith: I have told a close friend, and she had a concern about something, I said I would send the concern form- I had a hard time finding it then it will be hard for our constituents as well. I know on our Instagram, but we didn't have something from our previous session to have the concern form in our highlights.

a. Chair Teodorescu: That's definitely something we can take note of to make it accessible. Students rarely use KnightConnect and more students utilize Instagram. I do know when tabling we have QR scans- but putting it somehow on Instagram will be nice and I will see how that works by asking.

2. O. Smith: Because students utilize Instagram, I think it will be easier to use. I would love to collaborate with our social media team as well- I think they will say yes because we have done it in the past.

3. Ali: Looks great!

4. Teodorescu: Adding accessibility to the form, possibly having answers read out to you.

5. O. Smith: I was thinking of maybe asking questions in it? It looks like an entry box and then categorizes them. I think it could be helpful!

6. Faucette: The form takes me to the KnightConnect and it brings me to the concern form. It's mostly comprehensive, for a basic form it looks good.

a. Teodorescu: The form has pretty broad topics, but I wasn't sure if there were more topics we wanted to add.

7. Faucette: On the dropdown, if it says selected topic- when clicking other, they are unable to write it down specifically- another box should show up so they can state a specific concern.

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

8. Teodorescu: If anyone wants to add anything, you can always bring it up!

11. Member Discussion-

a. None.

12. Miscellaneous Business-

a. Icebreaker: Ali: Which living things would you want to make extinct?

b. Chair Teodorescu: MTIF.

i. Chair Teodorescu: Hornets/Wasps

ii. Ali: Dolphins and humans who never complete their update on social media and WASTE MY TIMEEEE!!!

iii. O. Smith: Mosquitoes and cockroaches.

iv. Chau: Snail zombie parasite or just parasites in general that can control bugs.

v. Faucette: Cockroaches.

vi. Perez: Termites and spiders.

vii. Hameed: Cockroaches.

viii. Diei: Lovebugs.

ix. Widerberg: Mosquitoes.

x. Renda: Cockroaches.

xi. Leon: Hornets and Wasps.

xii. Gaudio: Mosquitoes and worms?

c. Chair Teodorescu: MTF.

d. Faucette: Motion to adjourn meeting pending final roll call.

13. Final Roll Call:

a. Same as initial/12

14. Adjournment:

a. 5:32 PM

Key:

P - Present

A - Absent

R - Resigned

E - Empty

MTD - Move to debate

MTA- Move to amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone indefinitely

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

STUDENT BODY ADVOCACY

UCF Student Government

SBA Committee Meeting

Charge on Chamber

07/07/2025

5:00 PM

GC general consent

MTV - Move to vote

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Chair Teodorescu: sgasba@ucf.edu